
MERIDIAN PUBLIC 
SCHOOL DISTRICT  

CELEBRATES 
MUSIC IN OUR SCHOOLS 

MONTH 

For more information, please contact 
Michelle Cook—mcook@mpsdk12.net 

Date: Saturday, March 29, 2014 

Time:  12:00 Noon 

Meridian Public School District in 

Meridian, MS will be presenting a 

Musical Concert to celebrate  

Music In Our Schools Month.   

The concert will feature some 

4th—6th graders of our District.   

The concert is free, and  

everyone  is invited.  

Location:  Meridian High School 

Auditorium 


